
 

09/10/2024 

Notice to Mariners No. 03/2024 - Balbriggan AtoN has been altered. 

Upon the Statutory Consent of the Commissioners of Irish Lights under Section 653(2) of the 

Merchant Shipping Act of 1894 to Fingal County Council the following Aid to Navigation has 

been altered: 

 

I have informed UKHO about this alteration. Skippers, owners, and recreational boaters 

should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of 

their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be found on the website 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours. 

 

Capt. O. Kirdoglo 

Harbourmaster, 

Fingal County Council, 

County Hall, 

Swords, 

Co. Dublin K67 X8Y2 

email: harbourmaster@fingal.ie 

phone: (01) 890 5000 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours
mailto:harbourmaster@fingal.ie


 


